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Another document on its way to completion is a "job description" of all positions in the Club
to assist in particular new members, and the expectations of that role and enable a smooth
transition period and be fully aware of that position.

To further enhance our grounds, the Club through a village Committee grant and our own
funds has received a ride on mower and from all reports this will greatly assist our aims in
promotions of future carnivals, special events and enabling transportation of equipment
between grounds.

Many thanks must go to Graeme Ainscough in his submission for the grant and to David
Stenhouse for purchasing the mower,

The continual aim for success and the quest for premierships, together with the processes of
the junior program is always ongoing and wish the Winter and Summer sections well in these

areas.

['d like to take the opportunity of thanking those who have served on the Board, in particular
Jill Ward-Bourton as Secretary who has stepped down from this position, for her professional
approach and will be surely missed.
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